January 31, 2013
David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering

P.O. Box 93924
Albuquerque, NM 87199
Re:
13408 Quaking Aspen, Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp Dated 01-10-13 (E-23/D003C1)
Dear Mr. Soule,

The Hydrology section appreciates your recent submission of the grading and drainage plan for this project to update our files. We will add the approved plan to the drainage file for future reference.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.




Sincerely,





Shahab Biazar, P.E.




Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
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